
Notice of L.A.T: 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

Let it be herby known that L.A. Testing 

For the November 4th,2025 election will be 

held in the 

 Courthouse basement elections room@duval 

county courthouse 400 E Gravis St, San Diego, 

TX 78384 on Monday, October 

 6, 2025 at 2:00 pm 

 

 

Thank You 

Bobby J Gonzalez 

Duval E.A 


